Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56



NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Eugene Schmuck Foundation P.O. Box 58 Manzanita, OR 97130

Dear Board Members,

October 8, 2019

On behalf of our staff, students and their families, I want to extend an enormous and heartfelt "thank you" for your generous donation to our Family Resource Center. The \$500 will be spent directly on fulfilling the basic needs of many of our students. This will directly increase their ability to learn and grow.

Your continued support of our program is amazing. It takes a special team of volunteers, sponsors, donors and patrons to carry out your annual accomplishments. We extend a special thank you to them also. Your foundation is part of an amazing community who reaches out to those in need of assistance. You have sewn seeds of kindness into so many organizations. In return, they are able to help put smiles into the hearts of others. From all of us, thank you.

Your foundation's generosity throughout the years is truly an inspiration. It certainly does 'take a community to raise a child.' Thank you for sharing your compassion with our children.

With a smile in my heart

Linda Hershey